
 
 

Oklo Inc  s  230 E Caribbean Dr. Sunnyvale, CA 94089  s  (650) 550-0127  s  oklo.com 
 

 
March 2019 
  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN:  Document Control Desk 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852-2738 
 
Subject: Letter Regarding NRC Staff “DG-1353 Pilot” Comment Matrix Document 
       
NRC Staff collected staff comments on the submitted report “DG-1353 Pilot.”  Oklo has reviwed 
the document containing these staff comments for proprietary information, and is submitting 
the document to the NRC with appropriate markings per 10 CFR 2.390 within the required 
timeline. 
 
If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact us at 
regulatory@oklo.com. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Caroline Cochran 
Co-Founder, COO 
Oklo Inc. 
 
 
 
Cc: 
 

Jan Mazza, Project Manager, Advanced Reactor and Policy Branch, Division of Engineering, 
Infrastructure and Advanced Reactors, Office of New Reactors 
John Segala, Chief, Advanced Reactor and Policy Branch, Division of Engineering, Infrastructure and 
Advanced Reactors, Office of New Reactors 
John Monninger, Director, Division of Safety Systems, Risk Assessment, and Advanced Reactors 
Vonna Ordaz, Deputy Director, Office of New Reactors 

 Frederick Brown, Acting Director, Office of New Reactors 
 Michael R. Johnson, Deputy Executive Director for Reactor and Preparedness Programs 
 Margaret Doane, Executive Director of Operations 
 




